## Comcast Franchise Citizen Comments

The City is currently in the process of negotiating a franchise renewal with Comcast. The City is interested in receiving any comments from members of the public related to the renewal of Comcast's franchise with the City of SeaTac. Citizens are free to comment about any issue related to Comcast. All comments will be reviewed by City staff. However, there is no guarantee that all issues can or will be addressed in the City's franchise.

One area in which members of the public can comment is how effective Comcast has been at meeting the community's needs. For example, comments may pertain to government access (PEG) usage (ability to access channel 21--SeaTV), citizens' views of these PEG channels, programming choices, upgrade issues, high speed cable Internet service, telephone and other issues related to the cable system.

Comments regarding the Comcast franchise can be emailed to <a href="maileo:comcast@ci.seatac.wa.us">Comcast@ci.seatac.wa.us</a> or mailed to the SeaTac City Clerk, 4800 South 188<sup>th</sup> Street, SeaTac, WA 98188. All comments received by the City will be subject to disclosure under the Public Records Act, RCW 42.56.